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osw\oa-L3s Marguerite McLean 

From: VANDIVER.DENISE [VANDIVER.DENiSE@leg.state.fl.us] 
Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: 

Subject: 

Attachments: Request for Confidential Audit WPs 090462-WS UIF.doc 

Friday, June 04,2010 4:lO PM 

Dale Mailhot; Clarence Prestwood; Andrew Maurey; Bart Fletcher; Keino Young; Charles Beck; Charles 
Rehwinkel; Patrick C. Flynn; Martin Friedman; Christian Marceili (CMarcelli@RSBattorneys.com) 

E-Filing in Docket No. 090462-WS; Application for Increase in Water and Wastewater Rates in Marion, 
Orange, Pasco, Pinellas, and Seminole County by Utilities, Inc. of Florida 

a. Denise N. Vandiver 
Office of Public Counsel 
11 1 West Madison Street 
Pepper Building, Room 812 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400 
Phone: 850487-8239 
Email: vandiver.denise@leg.state.fl& 
b. Docket No. 090462-WS; Application for Increase in Water and Wastewater Rates in Marion, Orange, Pasco, 

c. Office of Public Counsel 

d. 2pages 

e. Request for copy of confidential audit work papers 

Pinellas, and Seminole County by Utilities, Inc. of Florida 

b& Pieose consider the environment before printing this e-moil 

6/7/2010 



JEFF ATWATER 
President of the Senate 

J.R Kelly 
Public Counsel 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
OFFICE OF PUBLIC COUNSEL 

C/O THE FLORIDA LEGISLATURE 
111 WESTMADISON ST. 

ROOM812 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-1400 

1-800-5407039 

EMAIL: OPC_WEBSITE@LEC.STATE.FL.US 
WWW.FLORIDAOPC.GOV 

LARRY CRETUL 
Speaker of the 

Denise N. Vandiver, C.P.A. 
Legislative Analyst 

vandiver.deniseiii.lee.state.fl.,is 

June 7,2010 

Ann Cole, Director 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 090462-WS; Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Marion, 
Orange, Pasco, Pinellas and Seminole Counties by Utilities, Inc. of Florida; Request for copy of 
confidential audit work papers 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

By this letter, I am requesting a copy of the following confidential document filed in the above-referenced 
dockets. By this request, OPC agrees to treat this information as confidential, and thus exempt from 
Section 119.70(1), Florida Statutes. We will also comply with Rule 25-22.006, Florida Administrative 
Code, which addresses the treatment of confidential information. 

The following document is requested: 

Thank you in advance and please contact me by phone or e-mail when the copies are available for pick- 
up or if any further information is requested. 

Respectfully submitted, 

sl Denise N. Vandiver 
Denise N. Vandiver 
Legislative Analyst 

Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
11 1 West Madison Street 
Room 81 2 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 
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(850) 487-8239 
vandiver.denise@leg.state.fl.us 

C: Office of Auditing and Performance Analysis (Mailhot, Prestwood) 
Division of Economic Regulation (Maurey. Fletcher) 
Office of the General Counsel (Young) 

Rose Law Firm (Longwood 09b) 
Christian W. Marcelli 

Utilities, Inc. of Florida 
Mr. Patrick C. Flynn 

Office of Public Counsel (Beck, Rehwinkel) 


